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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

SUNDAY 31st MARCH 2024 - EASTER SUNDAY 
 
8am: A Western Group Easter Service on Magdalen Green.  
Coffee and breakfast roll available afterwards at Dundee West 
Church.  
 
11am: An Altogether service, led by Grant, in the sanctuary of 
our church. This all-age service is aimed at everyone, and you 
are encouraged to invite friends and family, young and old, to 
join in celebrating Easter.  
 
Refreshments in the Hall at the end of the service.   

PASTORAL CARE 
Anyone requiring pastoral care from 1st – 15th April whilst Grant is on holiday should 
contact Dr Daniel Spencer. Mobile no: 07554392895 
 
 
EASTER CARDS & GIFTS 
Thanks to your generosity £100 was donated to the “Foods and Goods’ Larder from the 
sales of Elizabeth Foster’s stall leading up to Easter. Caroline Turnbull will now fill the 
larder with what’s lacking. Thanks to her for this continued service to our community and 
thanks, too, to Elizabeth for her talents and willingness to provide. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SUNDAYS 7th APRIL & 14th APRIL 
Grant is on holiday both these dates.  
Dr Daniel Spencer will lead worship at 11am on 7th April and the 
Very Rev Martin Fair will be taking the service at 11am on 14th April. 

HAPPY
EASTER

CHURCH GROUPS 
Our Connect Groups and the Hub are taking a break for Easter and won’t meet this 
week.  
The next ‘Connect with a Cuppa’ will be on Wednesday April 10th, 2 – 4pm.  
The Hub returns on Thursday 18th April at 1pm.  
Dates for new Prayer time and Bible study will be highlighted later.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

WESTERN DUNDEE GROUPING UPDATE 
Those in attendance on Sunday morning will hear a verbal update on the progress being 
made with the Western Dundee Presbytery Mission Plan. A paper copy of the update will 
also be available, and an electronic version will be available on our website and via email 
to those that receive this newsletter.  

Two activities this week 
An Easter wordsearch 
and a colouring-by-
numbers. Each section 
of the egg is a different 
colour reminding us of 
the joy that surrounds 
the Easter story.  

No newsletter next week. Back for Sunday 14th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


